
Who goes on trips, when do they happen, and how long are they? 

Churches often sponsor trips but many trips have open registration. Those going on trips 

are of all ages and walks of life, but they share a common desire to make a difference by 

investing in others. Trips usually occur during the Spring and Summer months and most 

are 10 days in length. 

 
Malawi Ministry Trips 

What happens on a Ministry Trip? 

The truth is anything can happen...and usually does, but that’s what is so great about 

being on a trip. It is during times when we are not in complete control that God shows up. 

The idea is to stand alongside our brothers and sisters who are ministering in Malawi. 

Each day begins with devotions, then learning as together we teach and share. We      

usually taking part in trainings about things like healthcare, hygiene, and agriculture. We 

may participate in kids clubs, perhaps vocational training. You get to meet real people, 

experience what their life is like and share yours in return. Worship plays an important 

role, and most trips include a photo Safari too. The goal is always to make a difference in 

someone’s life, usually trips make a profound difference in ours too.    

 Contact us for more details 

 

What does it cost, is their financial help? 

The average cost is about $3,700. Financial help is sometimes provided by churches but 

many use fundraising to help pay expenses. Y-Malawi hosts a website that accommodates 

sharing individual fundraising goals, provides tools and acceptance of all forms of       

payment to easily allow participation of family and friends in your trip experience.  


